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.i the issue Is the revela
tion by Vice President, Mr 
Alwyn Schlebusch, thit 
there has not been a for
mal proposal by any 
member of the Council to 
include blacks among its 
members. 

The failure to include 
blacks in the 1977 
proposals as well as in the 
President's Council were 
the basis of the main 
criticism of both schemes. 
It led to · Mr Pat 

Poovaligam qualifying his 
membership of &e Council 
with the proviso that he I 
wou·ld pull out within 12 
months if there were no 
moves to include them. 

But in spite of all this, 
Mr Botha has told his. 

. party's mouthpiece in the 
Cape, the Burger, that be 
is sticking to his course. 

What this course fs 
exactly no one knows, 
exeept it now seems quite 
cleat' that it is within the 
framework .of keepinlthe 
various race g r 0 ups 
separate at every possible 
level. 

At the same t ime 
however, the issue cannot 
really be pre-judged until 
1!he President's Council 
makes its first . solid 
proposals and the 
National Party takes a 
decision on those 
proposals. 
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